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I have been informed that final approval 

for the new Federal Building in Topeka has been granted by 

the Senate Public Works Committee today. 

I must express some disappointment that so far the 

and at the moment the prospectus 

for the Federal Building still remains in the House Public 

Works Subcommittee on Public Buildings and Grounds. This 

remains the only obstacle, and of course, once the House 

Public Works Committee grants its approval GSA will be free 

to make a formal site selection. 
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